
Safu tEro[e lwestments Lt[ 14 Moti Lal Nehru Road

First Floor
KoltGta 700 029

CIN No. L31 AnWBI 931 PLC007116

Email :seil_info@salemerode.com ; SalC[C@etDelllg!ts jE-@-![d&o Tel i+91 33 24752834

To,

Listing Manager,

Compliance Listing Department,

BSE Ltd (Bombay Stock Exchange)

P.J Tower, Dalal Str€et,

Mufilbai - 400 001.

Date : 30th Nor€rnber, 2019

Dear Sir,

With reference to the earlier letter dated 25ttr November, 2O19 regarding the meeting of
Board of Directors of t}le Company which was scheduled to be held on 4th December,

2019, inter alia, to consider and approve ttre unaudited financial result for the quarter

ended 3oth September, 2019 and any other business with th€ permission to the chair.

In t].is regard, we would like to inform you tiat due to unavoidable circumstances the
meeting of Board of Directors is postponed and re- scheduled to be held on Tuesday,

loth December, 2Ol9 at 2.OO P.M at the registered office of the compaly at 14, Motilal

Nehru Road, Kolkata - 7OOO29, inter ali4 to consider and approve the unaudited
finarieial result for the quatter ended 3oth September, 2019 and any other business

with the permission to the chair.

F\rther, as per the SEBI (Prohibition of tnsider Trading) Regulations, 2015 ard in terms
of the Company's Code of Conduct for Regulating, Monitoring, and Rcporting Trading by
Insiders, the Trading Window' for dea.ling in Equity Shares of the Company shall now

remain closed upto the expiry of 48 hours from ttte declaration of unaudited frnancial
result for the quarter ended 3oth September, 2O19.

We request you to take the above on record and acknowledge the receipt of the same.

Thalking You

Yours faithfully

For SALEI ERODE LIMITED

6
=.j,\

alaiz

i.;,Asbok Kusar
aaaglng Dlrector

DIN : (El|91954

o -r'

Sub : PostDon€Ee[t a.nd Rescheddilg of Board Meetlag


